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February 2, 2021
Rockford Township 

Board of Audit Meeting – 5:30 p.m.
Supervisors present were Beise, McDougall, Kjome, Deitering, Eckblad Clerk McDougall and Crew Valentine.  
The Board held the meeting to discuss the 2022 proposed levy.

GENERAL FUND
The Board reviewed the General Fund and recommends an increase from 2021 levy of $176,750.00 to $195,950.00 for 2022.
ROAD & BRIDGE FUND

The Board reviewed the Road and Bridge Fund and recommends an increase from 2021 levy of $758,500.00 to $918,860.00 for 2022 for repairs and overlays to current bituminous roads.

FIRE FUND
The Board reviewed the Fire Fund and recommended keeping the Fire fund the same as 2021 at $200,000.00.
Supervisor Kjome adjourned at 6:55 p.m.
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